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March 25, 2021 
 
 
Bryan Lacy  
City of Lewiston  
PO Box 617  
Lewiston, ID 83501  
BLacy@CityofLewiston.org 
 
Subject: Construction Approval – TD-3 Distribution Main Replacement Phase I-III, City of 

Lewiston  
 
Dear Mr. Lacy:  
 
The Idaho Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) received the following plans and specifications:  

• TD-3 Distribution Main Replacement Phase I dated March 3, 2021 and prepared by Alannah 
Bailey, PE.  

• TD-3 Distribution Main Replacement Phase II dated March 3, 2021 and prepared by Alannah 
Bailey, PE.  

• TD-3 Distribution Main Replacement Phase III dated March 3, 2021 and prepared by Alannah 
Bailey, PE.  

 
These projects generally include contiguous water main replacement in accordance with the City’s 
approved facility plan.  We have reviewed the plans and specifications and determined they appear to 
meet DEQ rules1.  The project is approved based on the conditions listed below: 
 
Standard Conditions: 
 

1. If construction is not completed within one year of the date of this letter, the DEQ construction 
approval expires.  Plans and related documents may need to be resubmitted to DEQ for review 
and approval before further construction may proceed. 
 

2. Any material deviations or changes that would result in a deviation from Idaho rules must be 
reviewed and approved by this office prior to construction. 
 

3. The owner is required to maintain one copy of the approved plans and specifications and the DEQ 
approval letter on-site during construction at all times. 
 

4. Construction must be inspected by an Idaho licensed Professional Engineer or designee to the 
extent required to confirm material compliance with approved plans.  Within 30 days after 

                                                 
1 IDAPA 58.01.08 – Idaho Rules for Public Drinking Water Systems  
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construction, record drawings, or a statement of material compliance, must be submitted to DEQ 
by an Idaho licensed Professional Engineer representing the system.   
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (208) 799-4370 or  
nicolas.hiebert@deq.idaho.gov. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Nicolas Hiebert, PE 
Senior Water Quality Engineer 
 
c: Alannah Bailey, PE, City of Lewiston  

Michael Camin, PE, DEQ  
Hannah Erickson, EIT, DEQ  
Sherise Jurries, Public Health 
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